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Meeting was called to order at 6:02PM. 
 
In attendance: Chief Wyman, Bill Urbach, Bob Tucker, Kevin Sullivan, Lorrie Carey, 
and Barbara Randall 
 
Motion to accept minutes from 5/17/16. Seconded. All were in favor. 
 
After reading the minutes discussion began regarding the safety near the on-going yard 
sale on King Street and the numerous No Parking/Tow Away signs on both sides of the 
street. Once again the committee was reminded that the Town is looking into this issue. 
 
Chief Wyman’s Updates: 
 A new Ford Explorer has been ordered with an anticipated arrival late this 
summer. The new SUV will replace an older cruiser. The Chief explained that SUVs can 
accommodate the necessary gear and equipment the officers need to have with them more 
easily than the sedans. 
 
With no other business to discuss the meeting was adjourned at 6:42PM. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for September 20, 2016. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barbara Randall 
 


